
         
 
 

 

GLENWOOD SCHOOL 
Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN 

Tel: 01243 373120 

Headteacher:  Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH 

E-mail  adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 

 
 
 

15th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

HOME TESTING KITS 

 

We have now completed in-school Corona Virus testing for those pupils that wished 

to have this. All testing should now be done at home. 

Please find enclosed a box of seven home testing kits. If you wish your child to take 

part in the NHS Test and Trace testing programme please ensure that they complete 

a test on a Monday and Wednesday morning before coming in to school. 

Test results should be reported online using the Government website as explained in 

the enclosed information leaflet. There is no need to inform the school of negative 

test results. Any pupils that test positive should not be sent to school and should self-

isolate for a minimum of ten days. 

If your child does not want to take a test, the home testing kits can be used to test 

parents, carers or other family members if you wish. Please do not return unused or 

unwanted kits to school. 

If you have any questions regarding testing of pupils, please do not hesitate to 

contact me by e-mail in the first instance. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs A Williams 

Deputy Headteacher 

annie.williams@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
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